
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 
TEZPUR UNIVERSITY: NAPAAM: TEZPUR - 784028 

 
NOTICE 

F.18-30/2/2010 (Acad) 
Dated 20th May, 2015 

 
Students appearing in the Spring Semester End Examination-2015 are hereby instructed to reach the 
examination halls at least 15 minutes before the commencement of the examinations. They are also 
instructed not to bring the mobile phones and such other personal electronic gadgets in the 
examination hall. Bags, reading materials and other personal belongings are not allowed to keep 
inside the examination hall and toilet during examination period.  
 
Violation of these shall entail action as per University rules. 
 
 
 
 
                       Sd/-L. Boral 
         Controller of Examinations 
Memo No. F.18-30/2/2010 (Acad)/296-A    Date: 20.05.2015 
Copy for information to: 
1. Pro Vice-Chancellor. Tezpur University. 
2. Chairpersons, Conduct of Examinations Committees, Tezpur University. 
3. Heads of all the Departments, Tezpur University for necessary action. 
4. Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor, Tezpur University for information of the Vice-Chancellor.  
5. Webmaster, Tezpur University with a request to upload the notice in the T.U. website. 
6. Concerned file. 
 
 
 
                     Sd/-Controller of Examinations  
 


